



Notice of Public Hearing
Region XII COG

Region XII COG will conduct a public hearing on May 11, 2023 at 1:00 p.m. The hearing will seek comments on an application from the COG to the Iowa DOT for financial assistance as follows:  operational assistance of 2.68% ($458,078) of available FY24 STA funds, and 5.45% ($894,102) of available FY24 FTA funds, $425,000 in carry-forward FY23 FTA funds. The application includes $568,952 in Federal Capital assistance through the FTA. FTA capital funding would assist with the purchase of: 4-176” Light Duty, ADA Buses with surveillance. Total operating expenses for FY24 are estimated to be $2,283,180 for operating public transit services in Audubon, Carroll, Crawford, Greene, Guthrie and Sac Counties.

Copies of all documents are available for public review at the COG’s office.
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The public will be given an opportunity to comment during the hearing. Written comments received prior to 4:00 PM, May 10, 2023 will be presented. Those who wish to comment may make their views known by submitting same to Matt Cleveland, Region XII COG, P.O. Box 768, Carroll IA 51401. The Region XII Council of Government’s facility is ADA Accessible.
